

## CITY OF LONG BEACH

POLICE DEPARTMENT

100 LONG BEACH BLVD. ● LONG BEACH ● CALIFORNIA 90802 ● (562) 570-7301 ● FAX (562) 570-7114

ANTHONY W. BATTS
Chief of Police

October 19, 2004

HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL City of Long Beach California

SUBJECT: Application of GTP Corporation, dba Sinaloa Market, for a Person-to-

Person Transfer of an Alcoholic Beverage Control License at 601 Atlantic

Avenue (District 1)

## DISCUSSION

It is City Council policy to review applications for Alcoholic Beverage Control licenses. This Person-to-Person Transfer application is placed on the Consent Calendar for your information only; conditions that were placed on the original license continue to be enforceable. Additional information and a map are attached.

## TIMING CONSIDERATIONS

The Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control will finalize this transfer on October 22, 2004. Accordingly, City Council action is required at the October 19, 2004 City Council meeting.

FISCAL IMPACT

None.

IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT THE CITY COUNCIL:

Receive and file the application for an Alcoholic Beverage Control license, with existing conditions.

Respectfully submitted.

ANTHONY W. BATTS CHIEF OF POLICE

AWB:JA:ja attachments APPROVED:

GERALD R. MILLER CITY MANAGER